
A night to learn about birds;
a field trip to find them
Two birding events are coming to the North Shore in June.

The first is June 14 at 5:30pm where people can learn about
Tahoe’s  avian  summer  visitors.  This  will  be  at  the  Tahoe
Center for Environmental Sciences (291 Country Club Drive,
Incline Village).

Kirk Hardie, co-executive director of the Tahoe Institute for
Natural Science, will be conducting both events.

The second is a bird watching walk on June 16 starting at the
UC Davis Tahoe City Field Station. This is from 8-10am.

A $5 donation is suggested.

For  additional  information,  contact  (775)  881.7566,
tercinfo@ucdavis.edu.
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